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NEW DELHI, JUNE 18: IIT Bhubaneswar organized an Open House, JEE counselling and 
interaction meeting for students who qualified JEE Advanced and other aspirants on June 18. 
The event saw a participation of more than 150 students and parents who were briefed on 
various technicalities in IIT education, JEE admission process and general queries on various 
academic programs. 

Prof. R. V. Rajakumar, Director IIT Bhubaneswar welcomed the students and parents while 
giving an in-depth overview of the institution. This was followed by an introduction to 
programs of study by Prof. P.R. Sahu, Dean, Academic Affairs and presentation on general 
procedures to be followed for admission and counselling at IITs by Dr C. Bhamidipati, 
Chairman, JEE Cell. 

The event also highlighted the inclusion of supernumerary seats for female students as per the 
policy of the Central Government, aimed at bringing gender balance in engineering education. 

IIT Bhubaneswar will conduct Reporting Centre activity for JEE Advanced for qualified 
candidates in its campus at Argul from June 28 to July 19. Candidates who are allotted seats in 
any of the IITs can do their reporting, document verification, and accept their seats at IIT 
Bhubaneswar during this time.  

 

 


